Tenant Cleanliness Standards

Dear [Tenant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to maintaining a clean and
pleasant living environment for all residents, we would like to remind you of our cleanliness
standards.

Cleanliness Standards:

Common areas should be kept free of personal belongings.

Waste should be disposed of properly in designated bins.

Kitchen areas must be cleaned after use, including washing dishes and wiping surfaces.
Restrooms should be maintained in a tidy manner and cleaned regularly.

All units should be vacuumed and dusted at least once a week.

We appreciate your cooperation in keeping our community clean. Please reach out if you have
any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Property Management Company Name]
[Contact Information]



